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I just submitted a report/White Paper from Walsh Construction on Cost-Efficient 

Design for Affordable Housing. This emphasizes the importance of DESIGN in 

making good use of funds, good quality housing, and why design is not about 

aesthestics but function, form, durability, materials, alignment floor plates, replicable 

components, etc. I was one of the people 4 people who were waiting but not given 

the chance to testify on Monday due to the postponement. Again, I strongly oppose 

removal of Design Review. 


